
 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends,                             October - December 2014 
 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. So much has happened since my last report letter, so I’ll just hit some of 

the highlights of the last three months. 

 

October: October brought an end to my 2 ½ years in Vanuatu.  One of my last outreaches was to the Island of Gaua up in 

the north part of Vanuatu.  We were there for 7 days. Last time when Matt and Jeremy were there, they were stuck in a 

village, Dorik, waiting 3 days on a boat and as a result witnessed to the village in spite of them not wanting Matt and 

Jeremy there. This time, I joined them and hiked 12 hours to the village and crossed several rivers. We were supposed to 

find a church there.  The chief had refused to allow a Baptist church, but the believers split the village and started a new 

village with a Baptist church right next door. After the trip, I only had a couple of days left in Vanuatu.  Half of the 

congregation of Luganville Baptist Church came to say their goodbyes at the airport.  Leaving Vanuatu and saying 

goodbye to my friends was one of the hardest things I had to do.  After the goodbyes, I traveled to New Zealand to attend 

a couple of weddings of my close friends at the end of October.   

November: After my time in New Zealand, I arrived back in USA on November 5th and was glad to see Jennivine Yu 

again and brought an end to our year long distance relationship.  After a week of being back in Indiana, I had the 

opportunity to share my testimony and a short message in a youth rally of 100 teenagers held at my home church.   

December: After much prayer and with both of the families’ blessings, I proposed to Jennivine on Christmas day.  We are 

planning on getting married the summer of 2015.   

Currently, I am praying about God’s will for my life and Jennivine’s life and what that entail 

whether it is to go back to Vanuatu or serve in a local church in the states.  Please pray for 

me as this is heavy on my heart.    

Right now, I am keeping myself busy with odd jobs such as working on people’s cars and 

small remodeling jobs.   

Thank you so much for your continual support over the last 2 ½ years both spiritually and 

financially.     

 

 God bless you, 

 

 Levi Pitman 

    

   

  

 

 

Your text here 

Levi Pitman 

Sending Church:    
Antioch Baptist Church 
PO Box 808 
Rochester, IN 46975 
(574) 223-9800 
 

 

   

2014 Highlights 

- Leadership 

Conference in January 

- My parents and sister 

visiting from June to 

August. 

- Ministering in Tanna 

in July 

- Ministering in 

Vinekarakara in 

September 

- Ministering in Gaua 

in October 

- Engagement in 

December 

 

Jennivine and I 

Youth Rally 

Baptisms in 

Gaua 

The pastor of the Baptist 

church in Gaua 


